
TOWN OF NEW DURHAM 

PLANNING BOARD/CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

MASTER PLAN UPDATE SUB-COMMITTEE 

 

 

A meeting will be held on Thursday August 8, 2013 at 8:00 pm at the 

New Durham Town Hall to discuss the update of the Master Plan. 

 

 

The public is encouraged to attend. 

 

Posted 8/5/2013 

Amy Smith 


